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I strongly oppose the proposal to end Vote by Mail. We already have an incredibly 

secure, efficient, and financially sustainable system for voting in Oregon. Voting in 

person would make it extremely difficult for hundreds of thousands of Oregonians to 

have their vote counted, especially those in rural areas of our state, and those who 

work on election day, and those with disabilities, and those who lack transportation.  

 

Has anyone done the math to determine how much this would cost, to set up so 

many polling booths? Or is the idea to have a limited number of polling stations, 

making it more difficult for people to cast their vote? There is no reason for this. We 

already have safe and secure elections in Oregon. If it ain't broke don't try to fix it. 


